From: gelpwind gelpwind

Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 8:21 PM **To:** Clerks Richmondhill < <u>clerks@richmondhill.ca</u>>

Subject: Mayor selection

Dear Clerks,

As a resident of Richmond Hill, I have contacted you now to let you know that I believe we need to have a by-election to decide who our mayor is.

I support on-line voting. This would be the most cost effective and accessible option for most residents.

Thank you for your attention.

P Windsor

253 McConvey Dr

Richmond Hill, ON

L4C 3K1